
 

 
 

FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE FAMILY MEDICINE RESIDENCY – ATTACHMENT C 
 
The Regional Health Financial Assistance Policy and Charity Care discounting will apply to all services performed 
at the Family Medicine Residency Clinic including, but not limited to, services performed by dietitians, 
endocrinologists and clinical psychologists (residents or physician faculty). 
 
Any items purchased by Family Medicine Residency, such as devices for birth control (IUD, Nexplanon, etc) and 
injectable medications, will be excluded from discounting under the policy. 


